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Dear Ms Sweetman,

This is a formal objection to the granting of a Alcohol license to the above premises.
We object on the grounds of public nuisance.

Living in the town centre we do not expect peace and quiet, however the granting of a license
to the above will cause us significant distress as the premises is directly attached to the
bedroom in the flat.

NOT ZaevAnt

Thisi the case with The Kite at the Red Hart on the other wall. The downstairs i
restaurant whicliTselatively quiet. The noisy part (the bar) is separated frentTs by staff
accommodation and locate ear, so the noise is at ecepiable level.

The other premises that affects ys.i inese takeaw ich does not serve alcohol and
anding around so the level of noise is againwithin acceptable
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This will not be the case if a license is granted to 26 Bucklersbury. If a license is granted we
will suffer unacceptable levels of noise until midnight and after (clearing up, locking up etc.)
therefore we object.

Yours sincerely,

Stuart and Helen Chilvers
27a Bucklersbury Hitchin Herts SGS 1BG




